
 
 

 

Supplementary statement to Sutton Health and Wellbeing Board’s 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 

Date Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment published – November 2022 

Date Supplementary Statement issued – November 2022 

 

The Regulations state that Supplementary Statements can provide updates to the 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment only in relation to changes in the availability of 

pharmaceutical services. Supplementary Statements cannot provide updates on 

pharmaceutical need. This can only be achieved through a review of the 

Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment.  The following pharmaceutical services currently 

contained within the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment have been identified as 

needing updating. This updated information supersedes some of the original 

information within the PNA and should be read in conjunction with that document. 
 

Change in opening hours 

Pharmacy ODS Details 
Effective 

from 

Day Lewis  
Unit 4, Mollison 
Square, Wallington, 
SM6 9DA 

FP402 

New opening hours: 
Mon-Fri 09:00-13:00, 14:00-18:30 
Sat Closed 
Sun Closed 

28 June 2022 

Manor Pharmacy  
75 Manor Road, 
Wallington, SM6 0DE 

FE392 

New opening hours:  
Mon-Fri 09:00-18:30 (Thu 09:00-
13:00, 14:00-18:00) 
Sat Closed 
Sun Closed 

11 October 
2022 

Park Lane Pharmacy 
27-29 High Street, 
Carshalton, SM5 3AX 

FD462 

New opening hours:  
Mon-Fri 09:00-18:30  
Sat 09:00-13:00 
Sun Closed 

19 October 
2022 

Stafford Pharmacy 
150 Stafford Road, 
Wallington, SM6 9BS 

FGD87 

New opening hours:  
Mon-Fri 09:00-17:30  
Sat 09:00-13:00 
Sun Closed 

19 October 
2022 

 

Relocation and change of trading name 

Former name and 
address 

New name and 
address 

Details 
Effective 

from 

RK Pharmacy 
(FE386) 
27 London Road, 
Hackbridge SM6 
7HW 

Anna Pharmacy 
Hackbridge (FE386) 
Unit 4, 186 London 
Road, Hackbridge 
SM6 7FW 

Same opening hours. 
There has been no 
interruption in service 
provision 

31 August 
2022 

 

Supplementary Statement prepared by Soar Beyond Ltd and issued by the Director of 
Public Health, on behalf of Sutton Health and Wellbeing Board.  

Information correct as of November 2022. 


